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May/June 2017 Newsletter 
 
Welcome to our May/June Newsletter. 
These are always very busy months, 
please note the following information 
and dates in your diary. 
 
During the summer months, if the sun is 
shining please ensure your child has sun 
cream applied before they come to 
school. Sun hat and sun glasses are also 
encouraged for outside play. 
 
 
Parent and Toddler group every 
Thursday 10am-11.30am.  
Everyone welcome to attend and enjoy 
our new outdoor adventure area. Our 
last session will be Thursday15th June 
2017. 
 
WOW Walk on Wednesdays 
The Healthy Walking Bus has been a 
great success so far, thank you to all 
who have supported and taken part. 
Wednesday 21st June 2017 will be the 
last date for Walking Bus this term. 
 
Wednesday 3rd May 2017 
P4 First Holy Communion children will 
attend a First Confession practice at 
1.30pm in St Mary’s Chapel.  
 
Also 
Parents & Governors Integration 
Workshop will take place in school from 
6pm – 8pm, there will be a movie 
evening available for children at the 
same time. 
 
Also 
 
Primary 6 Swimming Programme 
continues every Wednesday 
 
Thursday 4th May 2017 
Primary 5, Primary 6 and Primary 7 Girls 
will attend a Girls Only Football Road 
show at Scroggy road Playing Fields. 
This is being facilitated by the Irish 
Football Association. 

 
Friday 5th May 2017 
Primary 5 Shared Education Programme 
commences. A Primary 5 class from 
Limavady Central Primary School will 
visit our Primary 5 class for a Shared 
Education Day. 
 
Also 
 
P4 First Holy Communion children will 
make their First Confession at 1.30pm in 
St Mary’s Chapel. Parents/Guardians 
please attend. 
 
Monday 8th May 2017 
Primary 5 World Drumming Programme 
continues every Monday. 
 
Also 
 
After School Clubs, Term 3 programmes 
begin. 
 
Tuesday 9th May 2017 
Dry Arch centre facilitate Baby Massage 
in our school hall on Tuesday mornings. 
 
Wednesday 10th May 2017 
Primary 6 & Primary 7 will take part in 
Limavady Primary Schools Orienteering 
Challenge at Limavady Grammar School. 
 
Wednesday 17th May 2017 
A Parents & Friends Meeting will take 
place in school at 6.30pm. Crèche facility 
is available. 
 
Friday 19th May 2017 
Primary 1 Special Assembly “If 
Only…”will take place in school on this 
day at 1.15pm. Friends and family 
welcome. 
 
Saturday 20th May 2017 
Primary 7 pupils will receive a 
confirmation letter of their post-primary 
school for September 2017. 
 
 

 
Monday 22nd May 2017 
P6 will walk to St Mary’s  
Limavady to take part in their P6 
Curriculum Challenge Day. 
 
Wednesday 24th May 2017 
Fitness Freddy will visit our school and 
each class will have the opportunity to 
take part in some fun fitness activities 
raising money for Helping Hand Charity. 
 
Also  
 
Primary 7 will leave on their residential 
school trip to Todds Leap, Omagh and 
return on Friday 26th May 2017.  
 
Friday 26th May 2017 
Primary 3 Special Assembly will take 
place in school on this day at 2pm. 
Friends and family welcome. 
 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2017 
School will be closed this week and 
reopen on Monday 5th June 2017. 
 
Monday 5th June 2017 
Sports Day for the whole school will 
possibly take place during this week at 
our sports field. Confirmation of the 
exact date and time will follow by 
text as it will be weather 
depending.  
 
Tuesday 6th June 2017 
Roe Valley Leisure Centre Schools’ 
Swimming Gala - P6 & P7 will attend 
this event to support our Roe Valley IPS 
swimmers. 
 
Friday 9th June 2017 
P1 will go on their end of term school 
trip on this day. 
Further details to follow. 
 
Also 
The new intake of Primary 1 children 
and parents for September 2017 will visit 
the P1 class and meet the staff during a 
morning session. 
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Saturday 10th June 2017 
First Holy Communion will take place in 
Christ the King Chapel at 11am. 
Photographer, Tea and Refreshments 
will be available in school afterwards. 
Everyone Welcome!! 
Our school choir will sing at this event. 
 
Monday 12th June 
Primary 7 children who will be 
transferring to Oakgrove Integrated 
College and Loreto College will attend 
their induction’s on this day. 
 
Thursday 15th June 2017 
Session 1 of our new Primary 1 
Familiarisation Programme will take 
place in school today at 3pm. 
 
Friday 16th June 2017 
Primary 2 Special Assembly will take 
place in school at 10.00am on this day. 
Family & friends are welcome to attend. 
 
Also 
 
Primary 7 children who will be 
transferring to Limavady Grammar 
School, St Mary’s High School & 
Limavady High School should attend an 
induction day at their respective schools 
on this day. 

 
Saturday 17th June 2017 
Parents & Friends of RVIPS Car Boot 
Sale and Picnic on the Pitch will take 
place in school on this day, further 
details to follow. 
 
Monday 19th June 2017 
A team of footballers from Roe Valley 
IPS will attend and take part in an 
Integrated Schools Football Blitz. This 
will take place in Ballymoney Model 
CIPS, County Antrim. 
 
Tuesday 20th June 2017 
Primary 6 will attend Limavady High 
School to take part in a Primary STEM 
Activity Day.  
 
Thursday 22nd June 2017 
Session 2 of our new Primary 1 
Familiarisation Programme will take 
place in school today at 3pm. 
 
Also 
Parents and Friends of RVIPS are 
holding a sponsored walk and BBQ at 
Roe Valley Country Park on this 
evening. 
Further details to follow.  
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 23rd June 2017 
P7 Leaver’s assembly will take place in 
school at 2pm. This is an opportunity to 
wish our current P7 pupils good luck for 
the future. This will be P7’s last day 
at Roe Valley Integrated Primary 
School. All family and friends are 
welcome to attend! 
 
Monday 26th June 2017 
Certificate of Achievement Awards will 
be held at the following times: 
P5 Miss C McWhirter 9.30am 
P6 Miss J Holmes 10.30am 
P3 Mrs R Ash 2.00pm 
All family and friends are welcome to 
attend! 
 
Tuesday 27th June 2017 
Certificate of Achievement Awards will 
be held at the following times: 
P2 Mr M Willis  9.30am  
P1 Mrs C Boyd 10.30am 
P4 Miss J Reeves 2.00pm 
All family and friends are welcome to 
attend! 
 
Friday 30th June 20167 
School closes at 12noon on this day. 
There will not be any hot meals served 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We look forward to an exciting term. 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and happy summer break. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Julie McDonagh 
Principal 


